

MEMORANDUM

January 12, 2021

Memorandum to: A2LA Conformity Assessment Bodies (CABs)

CC: A2LA Staff

From: Trace McInturff, Vice President, Accreditation Services

Subject: CAB Bulletin 2021-1 - COVID-19 January 2021 UPDATE

Dear A2LA Customer -

Happy New Year!

The pandemic doesn't appear to be slowing down and the rolling out of the vaccine isn't progressing as rapidly as expected. As assessments being assigned are likely to be planned into the 2nd quarter, we are extending our remote assessment policy to the end of the second quarter 2021 (June 30, 2021). We will continue to monitor the situation and adjust accordingly.

A2LA staff are readily available via usual channels. *Please reach out to your AcO if you have any questions, requests, input, etc.*

Thank you for your time and attention. Please keep safe everyone!